FOXWELL STATE

SECONDARY COLLEGE

IN SCIENTIA OPPORTUNITAS

Dear Parents and Carers

| am writing to inform you that | was recently notified of a positive test result for COVID-19 within our school
community.

Please be assured that our school has been taking all appropriate precautions regarding health and hygiene
and we will continue to act in accordance with the advice of Queensland Health. We are working closely with
the public health authorities and the Department of Education to ensure the health and safety of our

students and staff.

If you or any members of your household develop symptoms or feel unwell, please get tested immediately
and stay home and isolate. Further information including testing centres, alerts and symptoms of COVID-19,
can be found via the Queensland Government https://www.covid19.qld.gov.au/ website.

I believe that the partnership we share as a school community means that it is important to keep everyone
informed in order to minimise concern.

If you have any concerns, please contact the school on Ph: 5555 3333 or email: admin@foxwellssc.eq.edu.au

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Gy,

Kym Amor

Principal
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